
Dear Girl Scout Families, 

USC, UCLA and UC Santa Barbara are just some of the universities our Bauerle Family Gold Award 
Scholarship recipients are attending. From Girl Scouts to college triathlon teams, young entrepreneurs 
to economic majors and earning badges in first aid to becoming pre-med students, these girls are the 
future of our communities. 

Girl Scouts strive to make our society and world a better place by embodying the roles of 
environmentalists, leaders, pioneers and positive influencers. The Gold award is the highest 
earned achievement for high school girls and can open the door to scholarships, preferred college 
admissions, and career opportunities. These Girl Scouts are exceptional young leaders who have made 
a significant difference in our world. 

The Bauerle Family observed this throughout the generations of Girls Scouts within their own family. 
As a family, they have remained actively involved with the Girl Scouts, working to serve both the 
greater community and the organization’s members. Last year, seeing that there were no current 
Gold Award Scholarships, they decided to follow the footsteps of these proactive Girl Scouts and take 
action. Through their display of the Girl Scout spirit, The Bauerle Family Gold Award Scholarship was 
awarded to 8 high school seniors totaling $6,750. 

This year we want to continue our support of girls as they pursue their 
educational and career goals… and we need your help! Katherine Hodges,  
pre-med student at USC put it best: “I want to make sure future Girl Scout  
Gold Award recipients will have the opportunities given to them that were 
given to me through this scholarship program. It is truly life changing and  
can open doors for young women that were previously closed,  
or unimaginable” 

Join Katherine and The Bauerle family as they continue  
to  help open those doors for the next graduating class with a gift  
of $250 today. Please know that every gift has an immense impact  
on the lives of our Girl Scouts. 

We hope that we can count on your support in helping our girls  
follow their passions while pursuing educational and career paths.

With appreciation and gratitude,

  

Tammie Helmuth 
Chief Executive Officer 
Girl Scouts of California’s Central Coast

Katherine 
Hodges

2021 Bauerle Family  
Gold Award Recipient



I would like to make a one-time gift of:

I would like to give $ _______________  annually for ________ years.

Please call me. I have other thoughts to share.

Method of Payment

My check is enclosed, payable to Girl Scouts.

I would like to use a credit card. Please contact me.

I would like to pore-arrange a checking account debit. Please contact me.

Name:

Address:

$250 $250 $1,000 $2,500 Other

Day Phone: Evening Phone:

The Bauerle Family
Girl Scout Gold Award

Scholarship Fund

 I would like to support Gold Award Girl Scouts on their next journey

Email info@girlscoutsccc.org or call 800-822-2427 
www.girlscoutsccc.org
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